
 
 

 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

  

Due to some necessary internal staff restructuring some students will have received a new 
timetable during their tutor period today. In many cases, the changes are simply to the 
times of the week that each lesson occurs; with no changes to the teachers your 
son/daughter is taught by.  
  
We are, however, welcoming Mr Murray to the History team, who will be taking a small 
number of Year 7 and Year 8 classes, as well as supporting Mr Gwinnett with his tutor group. 
In these cases, the timetables received today will indicate the change of staff member. The 
timetables received today will go live on Monday 18th March.  
  
For Year 7 students who have had a change of teacher for any subject, they should continue 
to make appointments for next week’s ‘Subject Consultation Evening’, on Thursday 21st 
March, with their previous teacher. 
  
I would also like to take this opportunity to draw your attention to the facility that students 
have to check their timetable via their Chromebooks or, indeed, any internet connected 
device. Whilst logged into their school Google Account, students can visit Google Calendar 
(https://calendar.google.com) to see what lessons they need to prepare for.  
(Google calendar screenshot shown below) 
 

 
  
At the time of writing, the current timetable will be available for students to view, but by 
the time the new timetable goes live this will be updated.  
 
 
  

Changes to Students’ Timetables From Monday 18th March 



 

We hope that this proves a useful facility for parents and students alike. 
  
Should you have any queries about either of these changes, please feel free to contact me 
via the usual channels.  
  
Yours sincerely, 
  

M Cunniffe 

  
Head of School 
 
 
 

 

           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


